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DISCOVERY 

KIDS NEWS 

OWLS & CATERPILLARS 
It is good to have all of our owls  and caterpillar friends 

back in the classroom after our long holiday break! 

They were all so excited  to share about all of the new toys 

they had gotten; during our morning circle time we set 

aside some time so that each friend could share. Their 

listening audience’s eyes lit up as they talked about new 

red scooters, doll houses, new princess back packs, ninja 

turtle pajamas, and some  even shared about trips they 

took and how they were able to play in the snow! 

It sounded as if everyone had a wonderful time during 

their break. 

This week is a very short week in the classroom; we will 

finish out the week working on handwriting skills and letter 

recognition, among various other learning activities. 

JANUARY 4-6 

Reminder: 

We will be celebrating  our 

“Healthy Kids Day’ this month. 

The children will participate in 

lots of fun exercises and activi-

ties outside , as well as make 

their own helthy trail mix snack 

and have important discussions 

about the importance of eating 

healthy and exercising  each day. 

Our date set aside for this fun 

event will be announced at a lat-

er time. 

 

 

 

 

 

Spring Field Trip: 

Please read each weekly 

newsletter carefully so that 

you can be informed about  

the place and date for our 

upcoming Spring Field 

Trip! 

YMCA OF Beaufort County 

1801 Richmond Avenue Port Royal 29935 

ymcabeaufortcounty.com 
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